Executive Summary

In January of 2001, we began researching quantum computing.  In our research we discovered that the greatest downfall of quantum computers was the inability to successfully isolate a logic gate.  Without the ability to isolate a logic gate, a quantum computer interacts with its surroundings and cannot perform as it is supposed to perform.  If a logic gate can successfully be isolated from its surroundings, a quantum computer may be feasible for consumers in the near future.

However, there are two aspects associated with isolating logic gates.  A logic gate must remain at a constant, controlled temperature.  This is much more difficult than it may sound.  By stating that it must remain at a constant, controlled temperature, research tells us that this temperature must be very low and have little or no fluctuations at all.  In order to achieve this state of control, we need a small, powerful unit with precise instrumentation and exact temperature control.  Any changes in temperature would cause the quantum computer to operate abnormally.  

The second problem associated with isolating logic gates involves isolating each gate from every other logic gates within the quantum computer.  This problem is the main reason why a quantum computer is not feasible at this point.  In order to isolate a logic gate, we must develop a substance that is on the sub-atomic scale.  The isolating material must be able to isolate photons, which are on the sub-atomic scale.  This material must be able to isolate certain photon interactions.  

We began our research based upon these two problems.  Soon after beginning our research, we discovered that it is currently possible to cool a quantum computer to a level at which these two problems will no longer exist.  We used available material to research these products.  Most of our knowledge came from Internet web sites.  Mainly, this information came from the Massachusetts Institute of Technology web page.  However, we received additional information from the Center for Quantum Computing web page.  Currently, physicists from many universities are further reviewing and researching this technique for cooling and insulating a quantum computer.   However, it is already well proven and with further research, it will be in use in the near future.

We recommend that you invest your time and money into research in this area of quantum computing.  We believe that it will be of great use to you and your money will be a great investment.  However, this will be a time consuming task and will also be a high cost endeavor.  If researched properly, this cooling and insulating technique will be the final step or link to producing a quantum computer that is both operational and cost effective in the near future.  
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